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READY-TO-USE

HOME PEST CONTROL

TRIGGER SPRAY

Controls Fleas, American Dog Ticks, Brown Dog Ticks,
Cockroaches, Spiders, Ants, Crickets, Silverfish,

Firebrats, Earwigs, Sowbugs

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 25151 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Chlorpyrifos 0.5%

(Dursban)

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
10 Craig St.
Brantford, ON

N3r 7J1

INSECTICIDE

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Apply with attached trigger sprayer. 
Adjust nozzle to suitable spray pattern.  INSECT PESTS
INDOORS: For control of fleas and brown dog ticks, apply a
spray treatment to infested areas, such as pet beds and
resting quarters; nearby cracks and crevices; along and behind
baseboards and localized areas of floor and floor-covering
where these pests may be present.  Old bedding of pets should
be removed and replaced with clean, fresh bedding after
treatment.  DO NOT TREAT PETS OR HUMANS WITH THIS PRODUCT. DO



NOT TREAT FURNITURE WITH THIS PRODUCT.  For control of carpet
beetles, apply spray as a spot treatment along baseboards and
edges of carpeting, under carpeting, rugs and furniture, in
closets and on shelving, and wherever else these insects are
seen or suspected.  Apply to localized areas where
cockroaches, ants, crickets, firebrats, silverfish and spiders
are found or normally occur including dark corners of rooms
and closets; cracks and crevices in walls, along and behind
baseboards; beneath and behind sinks, stoves, refrigerators
and cabinets; around plumbing and other utility installations. 
For ants apply to trails, also around doors and windows and
wherever else these pests may find entrance.  NOTE: A period
of 4 to 7 days is normally required for maximum effect on
cockroaches.  In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all food
before application.  Do not apply in dwellings where occupants
are ill.  PESTS OUT OF DOORS.  Ants, Crickets, and Earwigs:
For treatment of localized infestation of these insects in
outdoor areas where there are weeds or brush non-crop areas,
spray infested areas thoroughly.  Do not use garden vegetables
or fruit crops.  For ants, thoroughly treat hills and runways. 
Repeat application if reinfestations occur.  REMEMBER...ALWAYS
STORE PESTICIDES, CAPS, SPRAYERS AND RELATED EQUIPMENT OUT OF
REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS.  PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF
CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and clothing.  Avoid
breathing vapours or spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after
handling.  Wash contaminated clothing before reuse, destroy
contaminated shoes.  Do not apply this product in electrical
equipment because of possible shock hazard.  Do not allow
spray to contact food, feedstuffs, and water supplies. 
Thoroughly wash dishes and food utensils with soap and water
if they become contaminated by application of this product. 
Do not allow children or pets to contact treated surfaces
until spray has dried and do not apply to areas where they are
likely to make frequent contact with the deposit.  Remove pets
and cover fish bowls (tanks) before spraying.  FIRST AID: IF
SWALLOWED: Induce vomiting and seek medical attention or call
a poison control centre immediately.  IF IN EYES: Flush
immediately with flowing water for at least 5 minutes.  Seek
medical attention.  IF ON SKIN: Wash off in flowing water or
shower.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: 

Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Treat
symptomatically.  Atropine, only by injection is antidotal.  

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: This product is highly toxic to bees
exposed to direct treatment or residue on plants.  Spray when



bees are not actively foraging.  Chlorpyrifos is toxic to
fish, crustaceans and birds.  Keep out of lakes and streams.  

DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container with household garbage. 
Do not re-use container.  

STORAGE: Do not store below 0'C.  Store away from food,
feedstuffs and domestic water supplies.

Dursban is a registered trademark of DowAgrosciences LLC.

www.wilson.nu-gro.com
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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